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To whom it may concern, I am a off road road user. I think your land grab of the Primm Valley for you solar project is not only
unfair to the off road user we are losing more an more land with nothing in return.The off road community spends a lot of dollars
on our sport. We get nothing in return. I make my living repairing these vehciles. Please rethink your decision to close more of
the Nevada desert from us. We need this space for our enjoyment. I am sure you can find a different site for your project. Please
reconsider your location. Thnak you, Wayne Schwaia



